
Presentation Coordinator Report
Spring Assembly May 15, 2021

This report will be very different from the report I wrote for the Spring AWSC.
Initially, I was distraught and overwhelmed. I felt that I had been left to drown
in an assignment with no one to help.
How could I ever think that Al-Anon would leave me with no resources, no one
to turn to? I voiced my desperation in my last report and quickly found out 
someone was listening and there were people to help.
So, with the support of computer savvy friends, I will be able to present NYN’s
first on-line Assembly Presentation.
Your patience will be appreciated!
Patti M
Presentation Coordinator


